MUPY Songkran Festival 2022

April 8, 2022

On Friday, April 8, 2022, at 08.45 a.m., MUPY’s administrative staff led by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Montree
Jaturanpinyo, Deputy Dean for General Administration, along with faculty members and supporting
staff joined in the 2022 Songkran event organized by Art and Culture Conservation Committee. The
activities included paying homage to the Buddha statue, the spiritual house, the memorial site of
the faculty founder, Prof. Pradit Hutangura and water pouring over the Buddha statue. In this
regard, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Montree Jaturanpinyo also gave his blessings to all MUPY staff. This event
aimed to celebrate the Thai traditional New Year and conserve the Thai culture and identity.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3126



